
November I0,2A2l

To: John Haschak
Supervisor, 3'd District
County of Mendocino

Subject: BOS Appointment To Laytonville County Water District Board of Directors

Dear Mr. Haschak,

I am a registered voter in Mendocino County and reside within the boundaries of the
Laytonville County Water Distict (LCWD).

I am also a long-time incumbent on the LCWD Board of Directors.

I am requesting that the Mendocino Cotrnty Board of Supervisors appoint me to a 4-year term
on the LCWD Board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

lX,.t^rd Cd-at< t I)e1,
Michael Davis
Laytonville, CA


